
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 11:38 AM


To: Travis, Alexandra


Subject: RE: Checking In


Attachments: POTUS_Dorian 8.29.19.pptx


Ali


Sorry I had a separate request from NSC for the materials which we sent. Thought you were aware. Here is the


slide in case you need it for something else.


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts, CEM


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


“You can tell a lot about a fellow’s character by his way of eating jelly beans.” President Ronald Reagan


From: Travis, Alexandra <alexandra.travis@fema.dhs.gov>


Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 11:36 AM


To: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Checking In


Hi Julie – Just wanted to be sure you have my contact information top of box for the NOAA slide of the POTUS brief.


Ali


Alexandra Travis


Deputy Director, Office of External Affairs


FEMA | U.S. Department of Homeland Security


Alexandra.Travis@fema.dhs.gov| O: (202) 212-4526 | C: 
(b)(6)
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